
 

 

Dear Mercy community,  
 
On Friday, April 12, Field Day will bring many guests to campus while 
construction limits parking.  
 
-Students and parents/guardians are encouraged to carpool to campus that 
day. 
-Follow the directions of our facilities/security staff as you navigate 
campus. 
 
Field Day begins at 8:45 a.m. and concludes at approximately 12:30 p.m. 
 
Thank you for helping us keep our community safe! 
 
Mary Beth Lennon '85 
President 


